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Newsletter – November 2023 
Welcome back after the half term break, we hope you all had a great week 

with your children and made lots of memories! The pre-school team are 

looking forward to sharing this next half term with the children and have 

many festive themed opportunities planned. I have attached to this 

newsletter our half term parents home learning sheet so you can continue 

to support your children’s learning at home. 

Important dates  

• 12th December – Christmas lunch for children who have a hot lunch. 

 

• 14th December - The Christmas Nativity this year is………… 

‘A wriggly Nativity’ 

•  It will be in the main hall, starting at 1:30pm – 3pm 

If your child does not usually attend on a Thursday, please drop them off 

at 1pm so they can get ready for the big performance! We will be sending 

out letters very soon with details of the costume your child will need, if you 

do have trouble in finding a costume then please let us know as we do 

have a few spare costumes at pre-school.  

Fundraising for Grace Kelly 

We will be fundraising for the Grace Kelly Childhood Cancer Trust on 

Friday the 17th of November and are asking for your child to come to pre-

school that day with a ladybird theme (this could just be a red or black 

piece of clothing), donations will be greatly received. 

We also asked the children of ideas for other fundraising events, and they 

decided on a pyjama day! This will be held on the 12th of December, again 

donations will be greatly received. 

We will be baking cakes and biscuits for a cake sale for the day of the 

Nativity and will have a raffle too! All monies raised over this half term will 

be then sent to the Grace Kelly Trust.  
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We will also be selling Christmas cards on behalf of the Grace Kelly charity, 

all proceeds go towards this incredible charity. The price of the Christmas 

cards are £4.00 per pack or 3 packs for £10. If you would like any 

Christmas cards please speak to a member of staff.  

 

Donations 

We are in need of boys and girls socks and pants for our spare clothes 

boxes, if you have any that your child has grown out of then please send 

them our way, thank you.  

 

 

Term dates 

6th November – Term commences. 

15th December – End of term 

18th December – 22nd December – Unfunded week 

25th December – 29th December – Pre-school and Fun Club closed. 

2nd January – 5th January – We will be open as Fun Club, booking forms will 

be available shortly.  

 

As always if you have any questions then please just shout! 

Have a lovely half term! 

Claire, Toyah and the Team 

 

 
 

 


